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Dear Hinckley Preparatory Academy Families,  

 

I am SUPER excited and proud to be opening The Hinckley Preparatory Academy.  We hope this 

letter finds you in good health and high spirits as we gear up for the inaugural 2023-2024 academic year. 

We are ecstatic to have you as part of our newly established and growing school family. We look forward 

to a year filled with growth, learning, and memorable experiences as we reintegrate into the Hinckley 

community. Our school vision is to combine our passions and purpose while paving the way for a bright 

future! Our school mission statement: To be the best we must grow each day, each day, ultimately 

allowing us to achieve the future that we dream of. Finally our five Knight Pillars: Passion, Respect, 

Determination, Courage, and Honesty. We truly believe together, we can foster a supportive and 

enriching educational journey for each child. Throughout the year, we will be offering a wide range of 

academic programs, extracurricular activities, and special events to continue the growth and educational 

experience of our students and families. These may include but not be limited to field trips, sports, science 

fairs, art exhibitions, and community service initiatives. We encourage all students, parents/guardians to 

actively participate and make the most of these opportunities for personal, and academic growth also skill 

development. Please note that the first day of school for all EK-5 students is Tuesday, August 17, 2023 at 

8:00am and breakfast starts at 7:30am. We kindly request parents to ensure that their child arrives on time 

and is prepared for an exciting day of new beginnings. Should you have any questions, concerns, or 

suggestions throughout the school year, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. We are here to support 

you and your child every step of the way. On behalf of the entire staff at Hinckley Preparatory Academy, 

I once again extend a warm welcome to all our students and families. Together, let us make this academic 

year one filled with growth, achievement, and lifelong memories. Wishing you a fantastic year ahead! 

 

Sincerely,  
 
Miles Felton 
Principal EK-5 
mfelton@hinckleyprep.org 
330.505.1558 

mailto:mfelton@hinckleyprep.org
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Arrival & Dismissal   
Before and after care will be offered this year to all Hinckley Preparatory Academy (HPA) students. Before care is 
form 7:00am – 7:30am, after care will run from 4:00pm – 6:00pm. School doors will open at 7:30 for those who do 
not elect for before care. Breakfast runs from 7:30am – 8:00am. Scholars are tardy as of 8:10am. Dismissal begins at 
3:30pm per the guidelines below.   
 
Parent drop off /pick up   
Parents are to enter the parking lot and follow the orange cones around to the drop off/pick up locations which are 
run by HPA Staff. Scholars must be in FULL UNIFORM for arrival.   
 
Early pick up  
EVERY MINUTE MATTERS at HPA to ensure your scholar’s future, our days are planned to the minute. 
Parents/guardians must contact the school prior to 2:30 PM to ensure proper notification/preparation for early 
release.   
 
Yellow Bus/Daycare vans  
Scholars are released to the buses/vans in a timely manner from the playground parking lot.  Any delays 
will be communicated to families. If you will be in need of transportation and need to apply for it, please 
contact the main office and speak to an administrator.   
 
Dress Code:  
At HPA, we believe the path to success starts with how we first see ourselves. We are COMMITTED TO 
EXCELLENCE; our uniform policy is stated below:  

Hinckley Preparatory Academy’s Dress Code Policy for the 2023-24 School Year.  
Scholars EK-5  

• White, Red, Grey, or black polo shirts/blouses.   
• Black or khaki pants/shorts or black or khaki skirts for girls  
• Black, white, red (or a combination of those colors) tennis shoes  white and black vans, or black 

dress shoes. 
  
*Families: scholars are not allowed to wear jeans, leggings, joggers, hoodies, hats, slides, crocs, 
moccasins, sandals, or boots; shoes must also be closed toed.  

IMPORTANT DATES:  
• Back To School Festival August 9th  
• First Day! August 17th   

 
Yours in Education,  

Miles Felton                                                     Katie Laugesen   
Principal, EK-5                                              Office Manager  
Mfelton@hinckleyprep.org          Klaugesen@hinckleyprep.org                
  

  


